
 

 

Maine AFL-CIO 
 

Annual Labor Lobby Day 
 

Thursday, March 27th 7:45 am 
 

 

 
 

 

 Join fellow union members at the State 
House in Augusta. 

 Show your support for pro-union bills. 

 Learn about legislation that might impact 
you and your union. 

 See the law-making process from the inside 
of the State House. 

 Let your elected officials know what you 
think about issues that are important to 
union members and working Mainers.  

 Meet your State Representative and State 
Senator and let them know where you 
stand.   

Please Register As Soon As Possible! 

For more information, contact the Maine AFL-CIO • www.maineaflcio.org • (207) 622-9675 

Complete the registration form on reverse or go to: www.maineaflcio.org/lobbyday 



 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

  

Name: ___________________________________________________________  

Union & Local:  ___________________________________________________ 

Home Address (not mailing) ________________________________________ 

Town __________________________ State _________ Zip _______________ 

Mailing Address (if different): _______________________________________ 

Town __________________________ State _________ Zip _______________ 

Phone: ___________________ Cell Phone: ___________________ 

Email Address: ___________________________________________________ 

Have you been to a Labor Lobby Day before?  ☐ Yes    ☐  No 

Complete this registration form or go to:  
www.maineaflcio.org/lobbyday 

Maine AFL-CIO 2025  
Annual Labor Lobby Day 

Registration Form 

We’ll see you on Thursday, March 27th at 7:45 am in the Capitol! 

Can we text you?      
   ☐ Yes   ☐  No 

Please complete a registration form as soon as possible. Complete a registration form for every 
attendee. If you have a large number of attendees to register, you can email the information to 
Adam Goode at the email address below. Please send to completed registration forms to:   

By email: adam@maineaflcio.org 
Or register online: www.maineaflcio.org/lobbyday 
 

***DIFFERENT THIS YEAR*** 
 
We are no longer able to use the space in the Cross Building where we have held the morning 
training for Lobby Day in the past, so we are holding the morning training section of Labor Lobby 
Day at the Governor Hill Mansion (136 State Street in Augusta). This is half a mile from the 
State House. 
 
PARK AND RIDE – HOP ON THE BUS! We strongly encourage everyone to park at the State 
House, take our shuttle bus to Governor Hill for the training, and take the shuttle bus back to the 
State House for the rest of Lobby Day. The buses will pick people up at the corner of Sewell and 
Capitol Streets in front of the Parking Garage and be running between there and Governor Hill 
Mansion from 7:00 - 7:40 am. The buses will then bring you back to the State House after the 
training. We will send more detailed information in advance of Labor Lobby Day. 

For more information, contact the Maine AFL-CIO • www.maineaflcio.org • (207) 622-9675 

mailto:adam@maineaflcio.org
http://www.maineaflcio.org/lobbyday

